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Associated British Ports

South Wales

Port of Swansea

 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS

 

NOTIFICATION – RESTRICTED ACCESS TO THE WEST GATE – Sat 
28/9/19 to Sun 29/9/19

  

Port Users are advised that on the weekend commencing 
28/09/19, access and egress via the West Gate will be 

disrupted due to Welsh Assembly Government road works.  
During this period all tenants & members of staff are advised to 
use the East Gate for access and egress to the Port during this 

period.

 
Please take care and reduce speed

 
 

If you require any further information  

please contact Port Security 

(07718518663) 

  
   
  
  
 

 


